REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF NEW UNIT BYLAWS
SPECIAL NOTE: This letter can be sent via-e-mail without signatures as long as the names requested below are provided.
Ronald Avedisian, Chairman
NAP Bylaws Committee
2672 E. Eclipse
Fresno, CA 93720-4634
Phone:  (559) 930-6904
E-mail:   ronagarym@comcast.net
Dear Mr. Avedisian:
One copy of the proposed bylaws of
a unit in the process of organizing, is enclosed.  The bylaws were adopted by the unit on
                                              .
When the bylaws have been approved by your committee, we will forward the “Application for Unit Charter” one copy of the approved bylaws, and the membership dues to the National Association of Parliamentarians®.
Sincerely,
President Pro Tem
Secretary Pro Tem
Date:     



November 2014


